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INVITATION FOR BIDS No: CS-2024-0072 
 

City of Globe 
Besh Ba Gowah South Building Restoration 

Project 
Addendum #1 

Dated: May 8, 2024 
 

Addendum No. 1 is being issued pursuant to the Instructions to Bidders, (3), Examination 
of Bidding Documents & Addenda: 
 
1. The deadline for bids has been changed and extended to June 5, 2024. This change shall be 

reflected throughout the IFB. 
 

2. The pre-bid meeting has been changed to May 22nd.   
 

3. Revise the Instructions to Bidders (4) Inquiries, on Page 19, as follows: 

All questions related to the Invitation for Bid shall be directed in writing via e-mail to 
bids@globeaz.gov by Friday, May 24, 2024, 4:00 P.M. (AZ Time). Any correspondence 
related to the Invitation for Bid should refer to the appropriate Request for Bid ID, page, 
and paragraph number. All questions will be answered no later than Wednesday, May 
29, 2024, through an Addendum. 

 
4. Bidders are reminded that the Contract found on Page 44 needs to be signed when the Bid is 

submitted.   
 

The Due Date & Time has changed to: 06/05/2024 at 2:00 PM AZ Local Time 
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